
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
 

WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 21, 2024, AT 1:00 P.M. 
AT THE MINONG VILLAGE HALL 

123 5TH AVE MINONG, WI 54859 
 

_________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Notice of Possible Quorum in compliance with the State of Wisconsin Open Meeting 
Law requirements. 

 
Public notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Finance Committee and/or 
Village Board will be present on Wednesday, August 21, 2024, 1:00 p.m. at the Village 
of Minong Village Hall 123 5th Ave Minong, WI 54859.   
 
This is an administrative staff interview for a possible Director of Public Works job 
candidate.  
 
No action or discussion of official village business will take place at this meeting.  
 
Janel Lee/Clerk-Treasurer Village of Minong 
________________________________________________________________________ 
      
Village requests persons requiring assistance to enable attendance and participation to provide at 
least 24-hour notice. Prepared and posted by Clerk-Treasurer Janel Lee on August 20, 2024, at 
9:30 a.m. cst.  


